From: 星喵 [mailto:1615400122@qq.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 4:03 AM
To: Bönisch Jaromír <jaromir.bonisch@msk.cz>
Subject: medical materials
[bookmark: _GoBack] Dear Jaromír，
Thank you for the New Year greetings. You might hear about the outbreak of coronavirus in china. We have made all-out efforts to prevent and control the disease and promptly disclosed related information. As medical materials are in urgent need, such as masks, medical gloves, protective clothing, face shield and medical caps, we greatly appreciate the information and assistance in purchasing them.
 With best regard. 
 Ms.  Guo Hong 
ADD: Room 2403, International Building ,NO.388 Yingze Street, Taiyuan City, Shanxi Province, China  
Postcode: 030001
Tel: (0086)-351-4041512
Mobile: (0086)-13466873366
Email:1615400122@qq.com

